Headteacher: Andrew Marsh-Ballard Telephone: 01249-812608

Fax; 01249-815573

Website: www.priestley.wilts.sch.uk e-mail: admin@priestley.wilts.sch.uk



Priestley Primary School

Prince Charles Drive
CALNE Wiltshire
SN11 8TG

16 March 2020

TO: PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN YEARS 1 - 6

Dear Parents

CLASS VISITS TO CALNE LIBRARY - TERM 5

Reading is one of the most important skills your child will learn in school. Like all skills, improvement comes with perseverance and practice. The local Calne Library provides a wide variety of books for children to borrow for reading practice, information and enjoyment.

At Priestley, we are passionate about fostering a love of reading and promoting reading for pleasure. We support the children in learning to read and in learning to love reading. One of the ways in which we would like to do this, is through visiting the local library.

So, during term 5 we are going to visit the library with the following classes:

Class Visits to the Library Term 5		
Date	Morning 9.30 am	Afternoon 1.30 pm
Tuesday 21 April	Year 2 Teal	Year 3 Eider
Thursday 23 April	Year 4/5 Curlew	Year 4/5 Sandpiper
Thursday 30 April	Year 2/3 Cygnet	Year 6 Mallard
Monday 11 May	Year 1 Pufflings	Year 4/5 Avocet

If you are available to help with any of the trips to the library, please speak to your child's class teacher.

We look forward to sharing this experience with your child. We appreciate all their hard work and hope to offer them a chance to find a great book!

Yours sincerely

V Marsh-Ballard

V MARSH-BALLARD (Mrs) Literacy Co-ordinator





